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Townsend, Erle

From: DAVID CALL <info@ammo-one1.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 2:08 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I oppose this idea to kill more Maine families we are not ready for electric cars, plus hybrids,thy 

are much better, we have had two. 

We do not want to freeze to death in winter if we can't get home. WE ARE NOT CALIFORNA 

RICH!.  
Thank You,  

Dave Call 

Office: 207-648-4087, Cell phone: 207-572-3140 

23 Chelsea Drive, Standish, Maine 04084-6242 

 


